St James the Great Catholic School Newsletter

www.stjamesthegreat.southwark.sch.uk "Doing our best for God, for others and for ourselves" Friday 11th November 2022

Rememberance



Remembrance Sunday - This Sunday. Year 2 with their class' Poppy Wreath

We often take for granted the freedom that we enjoy in our country. Perhaps, with events taking place recently in our world we are a little more aware of it than in other years. Freedom comes at a cost and today at 11am, with two minutes of silence, we remembered all those men and women who sacrificed their lives in two world wars and subsequent conflicts

for the good of our country.

School Council

Working with Albi

from Peckham & Southwark Citizens, our School Council have begun their training!

First Communion 2023

If you wish for your child to receive their 1st Holy Communion next year, you will need to sign up for the Communion classes asap. Please see Ms Agnieszka at the 10 o'clock Mass this Sunday or next Sunday (last two opportunities).

Phonics afternoon Workshop

Thank you to the parents who attended and for your very your positive feedback.

A meeting for parents / carers new to the school who are thinking of applying to join Reception Class 2023.....

If you know of anyone who does not attend our Nursery Class but might like to send their child to the main school, there is an information meeting on TUESDAY 15th NOVEMBER from 2-2:45pm. Please spread the word (there is also a poster on the reverse of this Newsletter)

Poppies

Thank you to everyone who supported the Poppy Appeal this year.



Looking ahead this term

Year 5 - Royal Opera House to see a ballet, the Nutcracker suite'; Years 3 to 6 will be going to the Unicorn Theatre to see a production of 'Pinoccio' and the younger classes will be treated to a visiting theatre in our own school hall!

Nursery are going to the South London Gallery and ther will be another 'Make Learning Fun' session for Nursery parents and carers. Y6 will have a busy week next week visiting both the Jewish Museum & the National Gallery.

OUR SAVING CLUB

Is now open weekly on Wednesday morning from 8:30-8:55.

'St James the Great Awards' 'Maths'

Pupils of achievement are as follows: Maria & Ore; Julia & Moyo; Ellie & Chantal; Kairo & Julia; Joseph & Yemaryam and Emiliano & Raphael.

'Inquisitive Learners'

Pupils of achievement are as follows: Olajuwon, Darasimi, Nhyira, Husafiata, Adeola, and Olivia.

'Pupil Leaders'

Demonstrating in-class leadership Sara, Kevin, Kenny, Angel, Precious, and Praise-Angel.

Well done everyone! St James the Great, Pray for us.

Parish website: www.stjamesthegreatpeckham.org

St James the Great Catholic School Newsletter

www.stjamesthegreat.southwark.sch.uk "Doing our best for God, for others and for ourselves" Friday 11th November 2022



If you know a parent who's child is.....

Not in our Nursery but would like a place in next Year's Reception Class? (September 2023)

Come and visit our school on Tuesday 15th November 2022 2.00pm

and find out about our Reception Class and our school.

